
Regarding  improper  disposal  of  industrial  waste  by  Paradeep  Phosphates
Limited in Odisha

 SHRIMATI SANGEETA KUMARI SINGH DEO (BOLANGIR): Madam, the issue which
I  am  raising  concerns  the  environmental  and  health  hazards  caused  by  the
improper disposal of phosphogypsum waste by Paradeep Phosphates Limited (PPL)
in Jagatsinghpur district of Odisha. A large accumulation of this toxic industrial by-
product near Chanakana village has resulted in acidic water leaching into nearby
agricultural fields severely impacting soil quality, crop yield, and local biodiversity.
The farmers in the region are facing significant losses and contamination poses
serious health risks to the local population.

Despite  PPL's  stated  commitments  to  waste  management  and  recycling,  the
current situation highlights serious lapses in implementation 

I  urge  the  Ministry  of  Environment,  Forest  and  Climate  Change to  conduct  an
immediate  investigation and take stringent  and exemplary  measures to ensure
proper disposal and management of industrial waste. 

 

 


